
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Accepting Sealed Bids for Used RTA Vehicles 

 

The RTA is accepting sealed bids for two (2) 2011 Ford Eldorado-Ford E450 light 
duty buses and two (2) 2010 Freightliner Sprinter buses and one (1) 2011 Dodge 
Amerivan.  The vehicles and more information can be found on the RTA website 
at https://www.rta8.org/bids_and_rfps/index.php or at 7600 Commerce Park, 
Dubuque, Iowa. 

Sealed bids will be accepted up to 2:00 P.M. on Friday, July 19, 2024.  Bid forms 
and instructions can be obtained on the RTA website or at the RTA office, Mon-
Fri, 8 am-3pm. For more information call Gail Kuhle at 563-588-4592. 

 


